[image: image1.png]This budget year the Board of Selectmaﬁ and the Finance Committee have voted to
merge the Council on Aging with the Youth Commission and convert the Senior Center
into a “ Community Center”.

The Selectman and the FinCom have also voted to eliminate the Director’s position for
the Council on Aging.

The Youth Commission Director is also going to become the Director for Council on
Aging. That will be two jobs!

There are concernc ebout the effect this merging of Departments will have on the services
for both departments and the Joss of the Senior Center) If you are troubled about the
effect of this change, please call your Town Meeting Representatives and tell them to

stop this merger.

Town Meeting starts on May 4™ At 7:30 p.m. in the Stoughton High School auditorium.

Call the Town Clerks Office at the Town Hall: 781-341-1300 ext. 269, ext 214, ext. 125
or ext.103 to get the names of your representatives. Give them a call.





